
    Primary Principal’s Newsletter 
Parents’ Meetings 6th-8th December 
Next week we are holding our Parents’ Meetings. They are a very important part of our school 
calendar as they give all parents a chance to meet with the class teacher and find out how their 
child is doing in class. It is also a great opportunity to ask any questions about what the chil-
dren are learning in school. Thank you to the parents who have already made appointments. If 
you have not already done so, please sign up for an appointment with the office as times are 
limited. This is a very busy week for teachers so please make sure you arrive promptly for 
your appointment to avoid having to wait or causing other parents to wait longer than neces-
sary.  
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A Big Congratulations 
to all our Stars of the 
Month for December!

You have all worked so 
hard and been great role 
models for ISSR. Well 

done!  

                                                                           ID Badges  
Please ensure you are wearing your ID badge whenever you are on school property. This is to ensure the 
safety of the students.  
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